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I oppose this bill. There should be no limitations in a public building or public space  

on a licensed concealed carry permit holder. This would make it almost impossible to 

know where a person can and can’t carry their firearm for personal protection. 

Anyone who intends to do harm to others doesn’t care about braking another law. 

This bill would only prevents people from being able to protect themselves.  


